
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE ADOPTION OF AN EV CHARGING PLAN 
FOR THE CITY OF GREENFIELD, INDIANA 

All citizens of Greenfield, Indiana, are hereby notified that on September 25, 2024 at 7:00 p.m., a
public hearing will be held regarding the adoption of An Ordinance to Adopt an EV Charging
Plan.  The public  hearing  will  be  held  in  the  Richard  J.  Pasco  Council  Chamber  Room 127
located in the Keith McClarnon Government Center at 10 S. State St., Greenfield, IN 46140. At
said hearing, all interested parties may appear and be heard. A complete text of the proposed EV
Charging Plan is on file and available for examination during regular business hours in the office
of the Greenfield Clerk-Treasurer located at 10 S. State St., Greenfield, Indiana.

Pursuant  to  the  Americans  with  Disabilities  Act,  any  individual  who  wishes  to  attend  said
hearing, but requires special accommodations to observe and/or participate in said public hearing
are requested to contact the Greenfield Clerk-Treasurer at (317) 477-4310 or in person at 10 S.
State St., Greenfield, Indiana 46140 to request such accommodations.

Dated at Greenfield, Indiana this 30th day of August 2024.

Lori Elmore 
Clerk-Treasurer 
10 S. State St. 
Greenfield, IN 46140


